
HB 980 -- Classroom Placement of Certain Children

Sponsor:  Leach

Beginning in the 2012-2013 school year, each school district is
required to have a policy regarding the placement of twins and
other multiple-birth siblings.  The wishes of the parents or
guardians may be considered in the policy, but the district will
retain the final authority on the placement.


